
Welcome to Dance etc! 

  
 

 
We hope everyone has been having a lovely holiday and is looking forward to returning to the 
studio next week. We have loved hearing about everyone’s at-home practice over the break, 
make sure you tag us @danceetc.perth so we can continue to share in your dance journey 
during the break!  
 
 
WELCOME TO OUR DANCE ETC FAMILY 
With Term 1 only one week away we are excited to welcome you all to our Dance etc Family 
for 2021! To all our new families joining us for the first time this year we would like to extend 
the warmest of welcomes, at Dance etc we pride ourselves in the incredible community we 
have created, and we are so excited for you to be a part of it. To all our returning students we 
hope you have had an incredible holiday and are just as excited to get back in the studio as 
we are. Bring on 2021! 
  
CLASS TEACHER CONFIRMATIONS 
We are sure you are all extremely excited to find out exactly who your class teachers will be 
this year. We are finally able to share this with you so please find attached our 2021 
Timetable including all of your teacher allocations. Please also take note of which studio your 
dancers’ class is listed under as this is the studio they will be dancing in this term. 
  
WELCOMING NEW STAFF IN 2021 
Joining us in 2021 are some awesome NEW teachers who are excited to be coming on 
board and sharing their incredible dance knowledge with our students. This year we are 
welcoming 2 new teachers to our faculty, Mr Reece Cunningham and Miss Montana Lane. 
We will also be welcoming back an old student who is joining us as a Junior Admin Assistant, 
Miss Eleanor Keating. Their complete bios will be available on our website in the coming 
days. Welcome to Dance etc! 
  
DANCEWEAR REQUIREMENTS- SET THE STAGE 
With Term 1 only a week away please make sure you have all your dancewear organised for 
your classes this year. If you are unsure of any uniform requirements, please look through 
the attached guidelines and do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries. If you are 
needing to purchase any NEW Dance shoes, outfits etc. please head over to the girls at Set 
the Stage in Carine Glades (8 Davallia Rd, Duncraig) as their team are fully informed of our 
uniform requirements and will be able to provide you with exactly what you need. Making 
sure you have the correct dancewear will ensure your dancer is able to work comfortably and 
safely within their chosen dance style/s. 
  
TERM 1 IMPORTANT DATES 
Acro Open Mat Sessions: Wednesday 27th January 
Term 1 Dates: Monday 1st February – Thurs 1st April 
Labor Day Long Weekend: 27th Feb – 1st Mar *CLASSES RUNNING AS NORMAL* 
Term 2 Dates: Monday 19th April – Saturday 3rd July 
Concert Dates: Nov/Dec TBC 
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